
ST. MONTFORT SR. SECONDARY SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2018-2019/004                                                                                          Dt: 01.08.2018 

Dear Parents, 

Greeting to you from St. Montfort School ! 

This is to bring to your notice as per the instructions received from education department all those who are 

belonging to SC/ST and OBC are to SUBMIT DIGITALIZED CASTE CERTIFICATE.  

Kindly sent a copy to their class teacher latest by 3
rd

 Aug 2018. If you don’t have the certificate please sent in 

writing that you don’t have the certificate. 

 

 
Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 


